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Town of Fairview 

Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee Meeting 

November 5, 2015 

 

 

 

The following Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee members were present:  Jerry Clontz, 

B.B. Haigler and Stan Smith 

 

Others present:  Teresa Gregorius, Deputy Clerk 

 

Public Comments 
 

None 

 

Items of Business 
 

A. Groundbreaking Recap 

 

Jerry Clontz reported to the committee that the Park groundbreaking was a success.    

         

B. Update on Park Permits 

 

Jerry Clontz reported that we are still waiting on the NCDOT permit approval and then 

we will submit for Union County permit.  These are the two final permits needed before 

the bidding process can begin. 

 

C. Update on Park Entrance 

 

Jerry Clontz reported that the NCDOT entrance design will cost approximately $186,000.  

Mr. Clontz stated that he spoke with NC Representative Mark Brody at the park 

groundbreaking about getting some sort of assistance from NCDOT.   Mr. Clontz stated 

that the Town will be sending a resolution to Representative Brody requesting assistance. 

 

D. Minutes 

 

B.B. Haigler made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 1, 2015 regular 

meeting.  Stan Smith seconded the motion.  Members Clontz, Haigler, and Smith voted 

yes (3-0). 
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Committee Comments 
 

Jerry Clontz asked B.B. Haigler about contacting the Haiglers regarding leasing/purchasing 

additional property around the Park and report back to the committee.   

 

Jerry Clontz stated that he would like the committee to be thinking about doing a time capsule to 

be buried at the Park.   

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________  ____________________________________ 

Teresa Gregorius     Jerry Clontz 

Deputy Clerk      Chairman 

 

 

 

Approved this 3rd day of December, 2015 
 

 


